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23rd January 2020, Tokyo

Announcement of Ammunition Sales Contractor
(Tokyo2020 Shooting Competition)

Dear Presidents of National Olympic Committees, National Paralympic Committees, and Shooters of the
World,

The ammunition sales contractor for Tokyo2020 Olympic and Paralympic Games shooting competition has
been decided to be Ginza Gun Limited (email: 2020@ginzagun.com).

Ginza Gun Limited will sell ammunition at Asaka Shooting Range for competition and training to the
athletes who applied to Ginza Gun Limited in advance.

Ginza Gun Limited will also store desired or preferred manufacturer ammunition (e.g. special lot of
ammunition) in an explosives warehouse outside the venue, and bring it to the venue.

If an athlete wishes to use preferred ammunition, the team or manufacturer should import the ammunition
via an agent or dealer in Japan or Tokyo, business as usual and as a normal commercial activity. Then, at
a mutually agreed time and place, Ginza Gun Limited will receive the ammunition from the agent outside
the venue and then transfer it to the athlete in the venue, in accordance with Japanese law. Please note
that the team or manufacturer is responsible for importing preferred ammunition into Japan and
transporting it to the designated explosives warehouse at its own expense.

For detailed information on ammunition sales and preferred ammunition, please contact Ginza Gun Limited.
Please coordinate with an agent or dealer in Japan regarding ammunition freight importation. For
guestions about the overall competition delivery, please feel free to contact Tokyo2020.

Best regards,

Tokyo2020 Shooting Team

The Tokyo Organising Committee of the Olympic and Paralympic Games
7th Floor, Harumi Island Triton Square Office Tower Z,

1-8-12 Harumi Chuo-ku, Tokyo, 104-6207 JAPAN

Email: shooting@tokyo2020.jp



